
Save the DateSave the Date
Young Hearts for Life FREE cardiac screeningYoung Hearts for Life FREE cardiac screening

DETAILS

When: Sept. 27, 2022
Where: Willowbrook High School,
1250 S. Ardmore Ave. in Villa Park

To register: Go to
https://tinyurl.com/YH4LRegistration

(Register by Sept. 20, 2022)

To volunteer to help with the event: Go to 
https://signup.com/go/TdPYJyM

(Register by Sept. 13, 2022)

Willowbrook High School has again partnered with the Young Hearts for Life® (YH4L) Cardiac Screening Program, 
a not-for-profit organization, to offer FREE electrocardiograms (ECGs) to identify high school students at risk for 
heart conditions. This is a voluntary activity, and parental permission is required. Click or scan the registration 

link above to sign your student up for this program. For more information, go to www.yh4l.org. 
For questions, contact Denise Arenz at Denise.Arenz@aah.org. 
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